HLPOA Parks will be open from sun-up to sundown. 

Our primary concern is the health and safety of our visitors. If you do choose to visit one of our parks, please remember to:

1. Practice social distancing by keeping at least six feet of distance between yourself and others;
2. Please stay home if you are sick or feeling any symptoms, such as fever, coughing, troubled breathing, and/or other flu-like symptoms;
3. Visit alone or with members of your household;
4. If you arrive at a park and there are others there, please move to another park or return another time/day to visit; and
5. Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. If you don’t have a tissue, cough or sneeze into your upper arm/elbow. 
6. Only two people per boat or you are all from the same household. Please refrain from inviting non-HLPOA members unless they are staying with you and are considered part of your household.
7. The raft will be considered a part of the parks. Any violations may mean the removal of the raft.  (see 1-5 above)

This is a trying time for all of us. We appreciate your understanding as we navigate uncharted territory. These rules are based on the rules provide for State parks by the Illinois DNR. 

https://www2.illinois.gov/dnr/closures/Pages/ParksOpenDuringCoVID19.aspx

